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Lincoln Chapter Association of Government Accountants - 

Advancing Government Accountability  
www.agacgfm.org/lincolnnebraska 

 

Newsletter – August, 2020 (Note: No June and July 2020 

Newsletters were published) 
 

Presidents Message 
 

Summer went by very quickly and September is here with fall like weather changes coming.  

Unfortunately several factors haven’t changed - the pandemic continues which makes it 

difficult to resume our normal activities and I continue to struggle to jump start our chapter’s 

20-21 Program Year.   

 

In April of each year AGA National has sponsored a multiple day event that brought AGA 

chapter leaders together from all over the country including Guam and Mexico City.  LEAD! 

2020 was going to bring all the chapters together in Dallas instead of two separate events.  

Due to COVID-19 there were multiple re-schedules until the decision was made to hold a 

one day virtual event.  Do to scheduling conflicts I was the only Lincoln chapter CEC 

member to participate.   

 

Many of the chapters shared their concerns and issues with the current pandemic, the various 

restrictions and members working remotely.  Many have experimented with on-line 

platforms for PDT’s and Chapter Meetings.  Several found that virtual events had higher 

attendance since no travel was required to attend a meeting over the lunch hour.  With a 

virtual PDT, travel also wasn’t an issue, so attendees could be from any place.  Also without 

travel time and costs some found the opportunity to open up the list of possible speakers and 

even reduce the event’s registration cost.  The move to a virtual platform hasn’t come 

without a learning curve and some difficulties.  Others have participated in virtual events for 

Community Service and/or have provided financial support instead of collecting items.   

 

We all agreed we have missed the chances to meet in person and network.  I’ve had the 

opportunity to attend previous LEAD! events and I missed the opportunity to catch up with 

AGA leaders I’ve met at these other events. 

 

The Lincoln Chapter will be working to review our previous events – Chapter Meetings and 

PDT’s and determine how best to proceed.  I am anxious to hear from you that receive this 

newsletter or read it on our website to hear your comments and suggestions on formats, 

virtual platforms, speakers, etc.  Please contact me at   ann.martinez@nebraska.gov 

 

There are still several CEC key positions open for this current program year; 

http://www.agacgfm.org/lincolnnebraska
file:///C:/Users/Timothy/Documents/Old%20files/AGA/ann.martinez@nebraska.gov
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 Co-Director – Education PDT 

 Director – Accountability & Outreach 

 Director – Chapter Meetings 

 Director – CGFM – Professional Certification 

Contact me if you have any questions about the positions and/or are interested in serving. 

 

Since this year’s AGA National PDT was virtual the Chapter Award plaques were mailed 

and I have received the Chapter’s Platinum award.  

 

As always AGA membership provides various benefits, with many new virtual opportunities.  

Make sure to check out the National AGA home page and check out the link to a page listing 

all of the virtual training and free resources that are available. There are member only 

webinars scheduled and COVID-19 resources.   https://www.agacgfm.org 

 

Even if your membership has expired you can also re-join.  Feel free to contact me or Frank 

Faughn if you have any questions.   

 

Stay safe, 

 

Ann Martinez, 20-21 Chapter President 
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AGA Lincoln 2020 Chapter Meetings 
 

No Chapter Meetings are currently scheduled. 

 

Calendar of Events 
 

2020 

No events scheduled. 

 

Chapter Executive Committee (CEC) Vacancies 
 

The following positions are open to be filled for the 2020-2021 AGA year.  

  

Co-Director of Education – PDT 

Co-Director of Education – PDT 

Co-Director of Chapter Meetings 

Co-Director of Chapter Meetings 

Director of Professional Certification  

Director of Accountability and Outreach 

https://www.agacgfm.org/
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Please contact Ann Martinez if you are interested in joining the CEC.  

 

Lincoln Chapter Facebook 

 

Go to the AGA Lincoln Chapter Facebook page to stay up to date on AGA Lincoln Chapter 

events.  

 

https://www.facebook.com/Lincoln-Chapter-Association-of-Government-Accountants-

138602086282831/ 

 

Lincoln Chapter CEC Minutes – 2020 
 

No CEC meeting was held in June, July, and August 2020. 

 

 Members in the News 
 

If you or someone you know has made a career change, had another significant life 

experience, or otherwise has news to share please email Frank Faughn – Chapter 

Membership Director at frank.faughn@nebraska.gov 

 

CGFM Apparel 

Looking to purchase a shirt with the CGFM designation?  Whether you're at work, out in 

town, at a conference or on the golf course, show everyone how proud you 

are of your CGFM designation by wearing CGFM apparel. Buy yours today!   Note:  White 

shirts will be embroidered with the red and gold CGFM logo, and red shirts will be 

embroidered with an all gold logo.  A $5.95 logo embroidery fee will be added to each item 

purchased. 

Please visit the AGA store at: http://business.landsend.com/store/agamembership 

 

CGFM Study Guides 
 

The Chapter has purchased new CGFM study guides.  Please contact Ann Martinez for more 

information.   

 

Speakers and Topics 
  

If you have any suggestions for speakers or topics for chapter meetings please call or email 

Ann Martinez. 

 

Guests 
 

Bring a guest to a Chapter meeting.  They will get a free lunch.  If they join you get a free 

lunch. 

 

Email Addresses 

https://www.facebook.com/Lincoln-Chapter-Association-of-Government-Accountants-138602086282831/
https://www.facebook.com/Lincoln-Chapter-Association-of-Government-Accountants-138602086282831/
mailto:frank.faughn@nebraska.gov
http://business.landsend.com/store/agamembership/
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Please remember to send any email address changes to Tim Channer so the mailing list can 

be updated.  Thanks 

 

2020-2021 CHAPTER OFFICERS AND BOARD MEMBERS 

Officers: Name  Email 

President Ann Martinez 402-471-4135 ann.martinez@nebraska.gov 

 

President-Elect Vacant   

Secretary Ken Rouch 402-479-3680 ken.rouch@nebraska.gov 

Treasurer Dan Albrecht Cell 402-304-

4069    Home 

402-466-3652. 

allbrite7@aol.com 

Past-President Ann Martinez 402-471-4135 ann.martinez@nebraska.gov 

 

    

Board Members:    

Director of 

Accountability & 

Outreach 

Vacant   

Co-Directors of 

Communication 

Tim Channer –   

Newsletter 

Staci Bolton - 

Website 

402-890-5664 

 

 

402-471-4149 

tchanner@charter.net 

 

 

staci.bolton@nebraska.gov 

Directors of 

Education 

Vacant – Chapter 

PDT’s 

Vacant - Assistant 

Director Education 

– PDT 

Vacant - CGFM  – 

Audio/Webinar 

Conferences 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Director of 

Community Service 

Jessica Elliott 402-471-1242 Jessica.elliott@nebraska.gov 

Director of By-laws 

& Procedures & 

Chapter Historian 

Ron Carlson – 

CPA, CGFM 

402-471-0619 ron.carlson@nebraska.gov 

Director of 

Professional 

Certification 

Vacant   

Co-Directors of 

Chapter Programs 

Vacant  

Vacant 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Directors of 

Membership/Early 

Careers/Young 

Professionals 

Frank Faughn 

 

 

 

frankjr1951@hotmail.com 

Director of 

Corporate sponsors 

Tim Baker CICA 402-420-1460 tbaga@live.com 
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Lincoln Chapter 

Association of Government Accountants 

P.O. Box 94665 

Lincoln, Nebraska 

68509-4665 
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